SAVE A TREE I

Dear Valued Customer:

We would like your assistance in conserving paper. Each year we send your group a Promotion Kit with
the supplies needed to complete your calendar project. We are aware that you may have a surplus of
supplies from the previous year and do not need all the materials normally included in your Promotion
Kit. You could help us conserve paper by filling out the form below and dropping it in the mail. You can
also fill out this form at our website, www.gordonbernard.com. click on the Save A Tree icon on the
home page. If we do not hear from you, you will receive the same amount of supplies as you have in the
past. Thanks!

Advertising Contract Pads (check one)
Don’t send any next year Other

Large Calendar Order Sheets (check one)

Don’t send any next year Other

Tabulation Pads for manually entering listings (check one)
Don’t send any next year Other
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Order Number




